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Dear Prof. Pavel Neyezhmakov, dear staff of the National Scientific Center Institute of Metrology
“Institute of Metrology”,

On behalf of all employees of the Polish administration of measures, | would like to extend
my best wishes to you and all your staff on the occasion of the celebration of the 120th
anniversary of the National Scientific Centre “Institute of Metrology”.

On this occasion, | would like to emphasize that Central Office of Measures appreciates
the possibility of establishing cooperation with an institution with such deep roots.

The activity of National Scientific Centre makes that important areas such as, among others,
industry and trade can develop. As we all know, modern economy, industry as well as a modern
country cannot function without reliable measurements. Thanks to activities of your institute,
both in scientific and legal metrology Ukraine can be sure that this tasks are realized fully
professional.

Central Office of Measures in Poland would like to express its appreciation to the National
Scientific Centre activities in domestic, as well as in international area. Postgraduate
PhD school within NSC is the best example of giving young people the opportunity to broaden
their knowledge and to making employees developing their career. This is possible thanks
to the possibilities given by NSC “Institute of Metrology”. This makes sure, that NSC Scientific
Centre will always have fully professional, engaged staff.

Additionally, | would like to emphasize that Central Office of Measures also appreciates
valuable activities of the National Scientific Centre in the international area, especially
in the COOMET organization and important personal role of Prof. Neyezhmakov
as the Vice-president of COOMET. We are happy that after joining Ukraine to OIML
and Metre Convention we can cooperate together as a “full” members of this organizations.
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Last visits of the NMl's representative from PTB and Bureau of Metrology from Macedonia
shows intensity of international cooperation of NSC “Institute of Metrology”.

Definitely, we made a big step to intense our further cooperation signing a formal
Memorandum of Understanding between our institutions in 2019. 3 months study visit in GUM
of NSC employee, Ms. Kateryna Hovorova was a practical example of realisation this
agreement, with mutual benefits.

In conclusion, | would like once again to express my sincere wishes and willingness to further
strengthen the cooperation between Central Office of Measures in Poland and National
Scientific Centre. We wish every success in business and private life for all NSC Institute
of Metrology staff.

Yours sincerely,

et Sermai



